ANNOUNCEMENTS

Monday, March 13, 2023

Mr. Wright

Could all Grade 12 students please complete the Grade 12 Exit Survey in your homeroom classes this week. There is a copy to the link in the seniors team page and your homeroom teachers also have a copy of the link if you need assistance. If you have any questions regarding the survey please reach out to Mr. Wright.

Miss Woodstock

There will be a short meeting on Wednesday, March 15^{th} in the cafeteria for anyone interested in the Miss Woodstock pageant. The deadline for entries is March 22^{nd} .

Volleyball

Boys' volleyball tryouts will be today at 6;30-8, Tuesday 5-6:30, and Wednesday 5-6:30.